
 

 

 

Email to Assistant County Solicitor 08.02.17 

 

Dear Mr Clarey 

List of Streets 

Thank you for advising the Devon Countryside Access Forum of the process you go through when 

there are proposed revisions to the List of Streets.  This was discussed at the meeting held on 26 

January.  The Forum is pleased to note that there is a rigorous procedure when any 

addition/modification or deletion is suggested.  The DCAF advises that access user groups as well as 

landowners and occupiers are also consulted in respect of any changes. 

The Forum is conscious that you may receive more enquiries approaching the 2026 cut-off date and 

it is therefore vitally important that the map in paper form and when digitised continues to be made 

available free of charge for members of the public to scrutinise.  Ideally it would be very useful if the 

List of Streets also contained the Definitive Map information as these public rights of way are also 

“maintainable at public expense.”  The Forum advises this may be something to work towards in the 

future. 

The Forum would welcome your feedback. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Hilary Winter 
Forum Officer 
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Chair:  Laura Leigh 
Vice Chair:  Chris Britton 
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